St. Joseph Church
Office of Religious Education
(401) 766-8233

September,  2016

Dear Parent,

	The peace of Christ be with you and your family.  I am writing you with the date of the mandatory parent/student orientation meeting you and your child need to attend as we begin the Confirmation I and II program this new school year.

	The meeting for Confirmation II students (Level 10) and their parents will be held on
	Thursday evening,  September 22nd at 6:30pm in the Father Blain Hall.

	The meeting for Confirmation I students (Level 09) and their parents will be held on
	Thursday evening,  September 29th at 6:30pm in the Father Blain Hall.

	At least one parent must be present with their child at this meeting.  If you are unable to attend, please call the religious education office at 766-8233.  Both meetings should last no longer than one hour.

	If you haven’t registered your child for the program yet, please do so as soon as possible by calling the office.

	I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  Classes for both levels will begin on Sunday, October 2, 2016.   Please keep the Confirmation Program in your prayers.

Sincerely in Christ,

[bookmark: _GoBack]

Very Rev. Michael J. Woolley
Pastor
Confirmation Program Director
St. Joseph Church




_____As of September 1st, your child has not registered for this coming year’s program.  Please register as soon as possible.

_____your child is currently registered for this coming year.


